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Dear Year 1 

Template content:  

Dear Year 1 parents ,children and carers,   

 

Monday & Tuesday we look forward to welcoming some of you back to us. If 

you are coming in or if you are staying at home know that we will do our utmost 

to help you.  

 

You will have seen lots of links but we thought you'd appreciate a bit of a 

summary for you. There is only one new bit of info you'll be pleased to hear.   

Video of inside : https://jennettspark-

my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/esavage_jennettspark_bracknell -

forest_sch_uk/EU6VQZnmqxdPlRh5MJDMOgABFHj-

8CmwmloIiVM1HsJCOA?e=XsiLW5 

Video of how to get in: https://jennettspark-

my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/esavage_jennettspark_bracknell-

forest_sch_uk/ETZSyEyN5vdIsMaf4fZzUewB6e6oDSb9zItpybWCSAuKFw?e=qJ

Hf38 

Behaviour Code https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2020/06/Behaviour-Policy-2020-Covid-19.docx 

Letters 1 & 2 https://www.jennettspark.bracknel l-forest.sch.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2020/05/1-Letter-to-parents.pdf  

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell -forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/1-

Letter-to-parents-2.6.20.pdf 

The map 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell -forest.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/3-

Map-of-school-with-Pods-2.6.20.png 

 

NEW info  

We will be releasing from pod doors- here is a photo. We will tell you your 

child's pod on Monday or Tuesday.  

A picture of how to line up! 

 

Remember to book online using the parents evening link.  

We know some of you might have questions over the weekend. If you do we will 

monitor for this once the school@ email and respond if something is urgent.   
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If you are not coming in remember we still have our themes, our booklets and 

now both Zoom Choir, Playgrounds and launching See saw. Details in the 

newsletter. https://www.jennettspark.bracknell -forest.sch.uk/newsletter-5-6-20/ 

 

Stay safe and stay well 

 

Regards 

 

Jennett's Park CE Primary  
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